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1200 S. Dunton Ave. 
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School Board Budget Hearing 
Meeting Minutes 

September 20, 2018 
 
Brian Cerniglia, President of the Arlington Heights School District 25 Board of 
Education, called the Budget Hearing to order at Westgate Elementary School, 500 
S. Dwyer Avenue, Arlington Heights, Illinois, on September 20, 2018, at 7:16 p.m. 
 
Mr. Cerniglia announced that the purpose of the meeting was to conduct a public 
hearing for the 2018-19 tentative budget for District 25 and that, in compliance with 
legal requirements this hearing was advertised in the local newspaper.  Mr. Cerniglia 
asked if anyone present was there for the Public Hearing.  One person raised their 
hand.  Ms. Mallek presented the budget for the 2018-2019 year. 
 
Ms. Mallek provided the Board with updates to the 2018-2019 tentative budget as 
previously presented at the July 19, 2018 School Board meeting.   
 
Community comments were received from Melissa Cayer.  She stated that District 
214 was also having a budget hearing today.  She asked if District 25 takes into 
account the median income of homeowners when the budget is done.  Ms. Mallek 
answered that that the district uses the mandated formula, which does not include 
this information. 
 
Mr. Cerniglia asked if there were any more comments or questions.  Asking the 
question and hearing none, he adjourned the Public Hearing on the 2018-2019 
budget. 
 
The Budget Hearing adjourned at 7:27 p.m. 
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